161 10" Street
Staten Island, NY 10306
June 21, 2016

To Whom It May Concern:

I have known Brandon Morel for four years and have observed his witness talks to
youth, along with his musical performances and positive rapport with teenagers.
He has performed at Cross Road Foundation’s Walk for Life and Concert for Life,
as well as given a witness talk at Goretti Group New York Chapter, a young adult
ministry of the Archdiocese of New York. Brandon has also performed every year
for the Catholic Youth Ministry of Staten Island’s annual Youth Fest event.

Without hesitation, Brandon has made himself available for non-profit youth
activities on Staten Island, often at his own expense and sacrifice.

Brandon has been asked to return every year to participate in Catholic Youth
Ministry events on Staten Island because of his positive message, wonderful
performances and popularity among the youth.

Sincerely,

bl o

Deborah Sucich
Youth and Young Adult Leader
Archdiocese of New York



